


NOTICE OF A POSSIBLE QUORUM

In compliance with the State of Wisconsin Open Meetings Law requirements, public notice is hereby given that members and a possible quorum of the City Council along with City staff and various City committee, commission, and board members will attend a public workshop/open house regarding potential opportunities and future land uses of the former Epione Pavilion site: 

Wednesday, March 20, 2024
4:30 p.m. – 6:30 p.m.
Mound City Bank
Community Meeting Room
117 W Webster Street
Cuba City, WI  53807

No formal action or discussion of City business will take place at this event.




Jill Hill
City Clerk-Treasurer
City of Cuba City

















 

POSTED at City Hall, Cuba City Post Office and IGA bulletin boards and on the City of City’s website, www.cubacity.org.
